
UNIVERSITY OF ABERDEEN 
 

QUALITY ASSURANCE COMMITTEE 
 
A meeting of the Quality Assurance Committee will be held on Wednesday 25 January 2023 at 
11.05am via Microsoft Teams. 

Mr Liam Dyker, Acting Assistant Registrar (Academic Services) 
Clerk to the Quality Assurance Committee 

(Email: liam.dyker2@abdn.ac.uk) 
 

AGENDA 
 

FOR DISCUSSION 
 
1.  Annual Monitoring Process and Insights (QAC/250123/001) 
 
 Members of the Committee are invited to discuss the relevant annual monitoring process 

(section 7 of the QAC Members’ Guide refers).  
 
2. Undergraduate Annual Monitoring 2021/22 (QAC/250123/002) 
 
 Members of the Committee are invited to discuss the Undergraduate Annual Monitoring 

(Annual Programme Reviews) summary report.  
 
3. Date of Next Meeting 
 
 The next meeting of the Committee will be held on Tuesday 14 March 2023 at 2:05pm, via 

Microsoft Teams.  
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